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Asst. Prof. Dr. Thanaphol Virasa, CMMU faculty member has recently published in the
Sustainability Journal an international academic journal listed in Scopus (ranking Q2 by SJR)
The title of the article is: “Roadmap for Innovators in the Process of Innovation for Development”
Link to the published article https://www.mdpi.com/2071-1050/13/1/84
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